
INSTALLER LABELS
ACCC New Child Safety Standards (from 1st January 2015)

New safety standards have come into effect from 1st January 2015 which requires the installer to attach a

label to the corded window covering which has the name and contact information of the company / person

who carried out the installation.

Below are 6 versions to allow simple compliance with these new laws.


